
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT 
PROPOSED INCREASES 
IN ELECTRICAL RATES

APPLICATION NO. A.08-04-001

In compliance with California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC)
decisions, Southern California Edison Company (SCE) filed its April 2008
Energy Resources Recovery Account (ERRA) application with the CPUC
on April 1, 2008.  This application is referred to as A.08-04-001.

In this application, SCE demonstrates that during the period of January
1, 2007 through December 31, 2007:  (1) its recorded fuel expenses,
energy expenses and contract administration were reasonable; (2) its
dispatch of generation resources and related spot market transactions
complied with SCE’s Commission-approved Procurement Plan; and (3)
its other operations subject to Commission review were reasonable. 

In addition to presenting SCE’s recorded costs for review, this
application requests approval to recover the revenue requirement
associated with the balances accrued in two memorandum accounts
authorized by the Commission.  

Compared to revenues at present rates as of April 8, 2008, SCE is
requesting a revenue increase of $13.947 million, or 0.12% in 2009.
The following table shows an estimate of proposed revenues and rate
changes by customer group.

On an illustrative basis, if total rates change as requested, an average
residential electric customer using 700 kilowatt-hours per month in the
summer would see an increase of 12 cents per month, from $105.15 to
$105.27. 
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THE CPUC WELCOMES YOUR PARTICIPATION AND COMMENTS

The CPUC may schedule evidentiary hearings on SCE’s application.
Evidentiary hearings are conducted before a Commission Administrative
Law Judge, who may be joined by one or more of the Commissioners.
At the hearings, sworn testimony is presented by SCE representatives,
other parties, and the Commission’s independent Division of Ratepayer
Advocates (DRA).  Evidentiary hearings are open to the public, but only
those who are parties of record can present evidence or cross-examine
witnesses during evidentiary hearings.  The rates approved may differ
from those SCE requests.

If you need advice on how to participate or wish to make comments to
the CPUC, please write to:

The Public Advisor
California Public Utilities Commission
320 West Fourth Street, Suite 500
Los Angeles, CA 90013

Or by e-mail: Public.advisor.la@cpuc.ca.gov

The Public Advisor will give your letter to the Commissioners and it will
become part of the formal file.  Please mention A.08-04-001 in your
correspondence.

FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING THIS APPLICATION

Customers with internet access may view and download SCE’s
application and the papers supporting it on SCE’s web site,
www.sce.com.  Anyone who would like to obtain more information
about the application, please write to: 

Southern California Edison Company
P.O. Box 800
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Rosemead, CA  91770
Attention:  Case Administration

Para solicitar una copia en español de esta notificación por favor
escriba a:

Southern California Edison Company
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Quad 4A
Rosemead, CA  91770

a la atención de Comunicaciones Corporativas
o por medio de correo electrónico a 
gabby.garcia@sce.com. 
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